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March 17, 2016     `    SENT VIA EMAIL 

  

Kathy Hamilton 

Katham3@gmail.com 

 

Dear Ms. Hamilton: 

 

On February 24, 2016 the Authority received your Public Records Act (PRA) request which 

stated:  

“I am looking for the Authority’s 2015 year end report to the FRA called the 

Funding Contribution Plan which by now absolutely has been sent to the FRA.” 

On March 4, 2016, the Authority sent you a letter invoking its right to an extension of the 

determination period by 14 days as allowed under Government Code section 6253(c)(3). The 

Authority’s letter stated that a determination letter would be sent to you no later than March 18, 

2016. 

The Authority has determined that the December 2015 Funding Contribution Plan is not yet 

available. When it is available, it will be posted on the Authority’s website here: 

http://hsr.ca.gov/About/Funding_Finance/funding_agreements.html 

Please direct all email inquiries to records@hsr.ca.gov 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Marie Hoffman 

Public Records Act Staff 
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